
               

 
                                                              

 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
Thank you for all your support this term with all the changes that we, as a school community, have 
been faced with.  Here are some of the highlights of the last week… 

 
Carol Service Broadcast - You can watch the broadcast at https://thepark.surrey.sch.uk/videos  

 

                          Year 8 imagining Christmas during the war                                 Students practicing their carol singing in the memory garden 

Christmas lunch – students enjoying their Christmas lunch on Tuesday 

 

End of term assemblies - This year the end of term assemblies were in year groups in the hall with 

students joining in on Zoom  

 

                       Photos of students in assembly receiving their prizes and Mr. McCarthy receiving a prize for a student watching on Zoom 
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Christmas Bingo 

 
Thank you to Mattie McCarthy, Joan Wilson and James 
Downie for organizing a fantastic Zoom Family Bingo 
evening last Thursday.  It was a great success! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wellbeing and recovery  
 
As the pandemic continues to be a challenge for us all 
we have been updating the Well-Being section of our 
website where you can find more information about 
the recovery curriculum, ELSA and organisations that 
offer support. In this Newsletter we are highlighting 
the work of Kooth an organisation that offers 

emotional and mental health support for children and 
young people aged between 11 – 24 years  

 
COVID symptoms 
 

If your son or daughter develops COVID symptoms and need testing during the 48 hour period 
after they finish school on Friday (Sunday afternoon) please let us know by emailing 
holidaysupport@thepark.surrey.sch.uk 
 
Term starts again for students on Tuesday 5th January.  Thank you to all the staff for all their hard 
work this term.  We hope that everyone has a restful Christmas Break! 

 
 

  
                 

 


